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| am opposed to any expansion or additional use of the runways at Gatwick. There is a climate emergency and we should
be reducing flights not allowing more. The proposal is entirely inconsistent with COP26 and commitments to net zero.
Noise and air pollution in East Sussex as a direct consequence of Gatwick is already bad and has a negative effect on
quality of life.



